Orchestra Informance Was A Hit!
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Thank you to all who attended our Orchestra Informance- whether in person anna.linde@mvla.net

CONTACT

or viewing our live stream from home! The String Orchestras demonstrated
our daily rehearsal routines and Chamber Orchestra performed a medley IMPORTANT DATES
from Pirates of the Caribbean. If you missed the concert, you can visit this HOME FOOTBALL GAME
link to watch a recording: https://youtu.be/j9PvDTwX WFA Friday, September 17th
Additionally, if you did not receive a hardcopy of the Orchestra Handbook, FALL INSTRUMENTAL CONCERT
please contact Anna Linde. We also have Spanish versions available. We look [Eyieey PR PIry TS B PE)
forward to showcasing more music at our Fall concert on Thursday, October

14th. Stay tuned for details!
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Students- Be Part of Something Big! s
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[ invite you to consider joining Spartan Sound! Spartan Sound is a Pep Band MUSIC EXCELLENCE EQUITY

spirit group consisting of wind and percussion instruments that performs at
our home Varsity Football Games, pep rallies, and other sporting events. In
2019, Spartan Sound grew tremendously and we had an excellent group
representing our music program and contributing to school spirit! We love
supporting athletics and this year, we are playing under our brand new
stadium lights! No experience is necessary to join. In the past we have had
many string musicians learn how to play wind or percussion instruments-
you can too! It's so fun to be a part of the Friday Night Lights energy and a
great way to make new friends. If you'd like to join or learn more, reach out
to Anna Linde. Rehearsals are on Wednesdays from 3:15pm-4:30pm and our
next game is Friday, September 17th. Call time is 6:00pm! We would love to
have you.

Have a wonderful weekend, everyone!

Inspiring every community with passion and purpose through the pu of music excellence.



